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Banner in the Sky
Lily’s house has been sold by her stepmother and she has to move out
right away. The buyer is a gorgeous man named Ciro. But she’s certain
his charming mask is hiding a coldhearted businessman. Unexpectedly,
he visits her right before she must move out and invites her to
dinner. Then he offers to pay her brother’s college tuition and asks
her to marry him! She’s been shying away from men ever since she made
love to and was promptly dumped by her ex-fianc?, yet she begins to
think that Ciro is a man she can trust… Until she learns after the
wedding that what Ciro was dreaming about was a “pure” bride.

Vegan Cheese: Simple, Delicious Plant-Based Recipes
Learn which vegetable oils, herbs, floral waters, essential oils,
plant-based emulsifiers, and natural preservatives to use, how to pack
and label your own beauty products, and how to store them safely.

Eat Drink Paleo Cookbook
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Longlisted for the National Book Award in Fiction • A Finalist for the
PEN/Faulkner Award for Fiction • A Finalist for the Los Angeles Times
Book Prize for Fiction • A Finalist for the James Taite Black Prize
for Fiction • A Finalist the Center for Fiction First Novel Prize • A
Finalist for the Green Carnation Prize • A New York Times Book Review
Editors’ Choice • A Los Angeles Times Bestseller Named One of the Best
Books of the Year by More Than Fifty Publications, Including: The New
Yorker, The Paris Review, The New York Times (selected by Dwight
Garner), GQ, The Washington Post, Esquire, NPR, Slate, Vulture, the
San Francisco Chronicle, The Guardian (London), The Telegraph
(London), The Evening Standard (London), The Philadelphia Inquirer,
The Miami Herald, The Millions, BuzzFeed, The New Republic (Best
Debuts of the Year), Kirkus Reviews, and Publishers Weekly (One of the
Ten Best Books of the Year) "Garth Greenwell's What Belongs to You
appeared in early 2016, and is a short first novel by a young writer;
still, it was not easily surpassed by anything that appeared later in
the year.It is not just first novelists who will be envious of
Greenwell's achievement."—James Wood, The New Yorker On an
unseasonably warm autumn day, an American teacher enters a public
bathroom beneath Sofia’s National Palace of Culture. There he meets
Mitko, a charismatic young hustler, and pays him for sex. He returns
to Mitko again and again over the next few months, drawn by hunger and
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loneliness and risk, and finds himself ensnared in a relationship in
which lust leads to mutual predation, and tenderness can transform
into violence. As he struggles to reconcile his longing with the
anguish it creates, he’s forced to grapple with his own fraught
history, the world of his southern childhood where to be queer was to
be a pariah. There are unnerving similarities between his past and the
foreign country he finds himself in, a country whose geography and
griefs he discovers as he learns more of Mitko’s own narrative, his
private history of illness, exploitation, and want. What Belongs to
You is a stunning debut novel of desire and its consequences. With
lyric intensity and startling eroticism, Garth Greenwell has created
an indelible story about the ways in which our pasts and cultures, our
scars and shames can shape who we are and determine how we love. A
conversation between Garth Greenwell and Hanya Yanagihara is included
inside the e-book edition.

Green Beauty Recipes
Accessible and readable and lively illustrated, CRAFT IN AMERICA will
explore the historical, social and cultural significance of craft,
focussing on the last century. While showcasing some of the greatest
works of the last century, CRAFT IN AMERICA will delve deeply into the
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psychology of craft to show how it fulfills a need we share as
Americans.

Life of Pi
This thoroughly revised edition of the authoritative reference Fascial
Release for Structural Balance brings the book up to date with all of
the most current research on the role of fascia and myofascia in the
body, and how treatment affects it. This edition takes advantage of
more sophisticated testing to explore in greater detail the
relationship between anatomical structure and function, making it an
even more essential guide. Offering a detailed introduction to
structural anatomy and fascial release therapy, including postural
analysis, complete technique descriptions, and the art of proper
assessment of a patient through "bodyreading," the book features 150
color photographs that clearly demonstrate each technique. The
authors, both respected bodywork professionals, give any bodywork
practitioner using manual therapy—including physiotherapists,
osteopaths, chiropractors, myofascial and trigger point therapists,
and massage therapists—the information they need to deliver effective
treatments and create long-lasting, systemic change in clients' shape
and structure. Fascia, the soft tissue surrounding muscles, bones, and
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organs, plays a crucial role in supporting the body. By learning to
intelligently manipulate it, a bodyworker or therapist can help with
many chronic conditions that their clients suffer from, providing
immediate pain relief as well as reducing the strains that may
contribute to the patient's ongoing aches and pains, leading to rapid,
effective, and lasting pain relief. James Earls and Thomas Meyers
argue that approaching the fascia requires "a different eye, a
different touch, and tissue-specific techniques."

A Time to Dance
The popular paleo diet involves eating more leafy greens, fruits,
meats, and fish, while eschewing processed foods and dairy. Sounds
healthy, right? And strict! Popular blogger Irena Macri follows the
diet 80 percent of the time, allowing room for the occasional dessert
or drink. The result? She looks and feels great, but not deprived.
More than 100 recipes, beautiful photographs of colorful creative
dishes, and can-do messages from Irena make Eat, Drink, Paleo Cookbook
a book that appeals to cooks who want to embrace a healthier diet . .
. most of the time.
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Bake and Destroy
‘Ireland’s answer to Deliciously Ella this girl is going to go far and we’re not going to go hungry’ – Stellar Magazine The Little Green
Spoon includes over 100 gorgeous and healthy everyday recipes that
don’t compromise on anything, least of all taste! Indy Power aims to
make mealtimes as simple as possible, and has marked every dish with
vegan, paleo, gluten-free and dairy-free symbols so that you can
easily identify the perfect food to suit the way you choose to eat.
Her recipes will make you fall in love with healthy food that’s easy,
accessible and perfect for sharing with family and friends.
Transforming how we view healthy food, Indy has created a stunning
collection of nourishing dishes that taste just as amazing as they
will make you feel.

Monstrous Beauty
75 recipes for beauty from the author of Zen and Tonic. Beautiful
radiance is more than skin deep. What we eat directly affects the
appearance of our complexion and determines how we age. Diets rich in
protein, healthy fats, and good carbohydrates, such as fresh fruit and
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vegetables, not only yield beautiful skin, but also have protective
and preventative qualities that slow the aging process. With guidance
from holistic health coach Jules Aron, eating for beauty is simple and
pleasurable—a great experience inside and out. Seventy-five simple,
fun recipes include: Rejuvenating Hibiscus Rose Tonic Energizing Raw
Chocolate Beauty Bites Detoxifying Honeydew and Cucumber Gazpacho
Green Goddess Frozen Pops Lavishly illustrated with color photographs,
Nourish and Glow lets you indulge in snacks, soups, salads, and
desserts you can feel good about.

Now I See
One of the most critically acclaimed and appreciated works around the
lives of women in the late 19th century by Thomas Hardy, 'Tess of the
d'Urbervilles: A Pure Woman' was first published in 1891. It
challenged the sexual morals of late Victorian England and considered
to be Hardy's fictional masterpiece.

The Little Green Spoon
Bestselling author Staci Hart is back with a brand new romantic comedy
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and clever spin on Jane Austen's Pride and Prejudice. Meet the Bennet
brothers, get to know Longbourne, and fall in love in this steamy
opposites attract romcom. They say there’s no such thing as perfect.
But I’ve built my life to perfection—the perfect boyfriend, the
perfect apartment, the perfect career planning celebrity weddings. My
job—my only job—is to make sure every event is absolutely and
completely perfect. What’s not perfect? Kash Bennet. And I wish I
didn’t find that so appealing. I could have told you every perfectly
imperfect thing about the gardener at Longbourne. Like his hair, lush
and black and far too long. Or his nose, the flat bridge of a Greek
god, bent a little like it’s been broken. Or his size. Beastly. Roped
and corded with muscles, gleaming with sweat and peppered with dirt.
There’s no escaping him, not if I’m going to use his family’s flower
shop for my events. But nothing is what it seems. And in the span of a
heartbeat, my perfect life is turned inside out. They say the best way
to get over somebody is to get under somebody new. When Kash offers
his services to the cause, it sounds like the perfect plan. What’s not
part of the plan? Falling in love with the gardener. But they were
right—there’s no such thing as perfect. And I’m the fool who finds out
the hard way.

Nourish & Glow: Naturally Beautifying Foods & Elixirs
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(Pretty Zen)
The Citadel It stands unconquered, the last great summit of the Alps.
Only one man has ever dared to approach the top, and that man died in
his pursuit. He was Josef Matt, Rudi Matt's father. At sixteen, Rudi
is determined to pay tribute to the man he never knew, and complete
the quest that claimed his father's life. And so, taking his father's
red shirt as a flag, he heads off to face the earth's most challenging
peak. But before Rudi can reach the top, he must pass through the
forbidden Fortress, the gaping chasm in the high reaches of teh
Citadel where his father met his end. Rudi has followed Josef's
footsteps as far as they will take him. Now he must search deep within
himself to find the strength for the final ascent to the summit -- to
plant his banner in the sky. His father died while trying to climb
Switzerland's greatest mountain -- the Citadel -- and young Rudi knows
he must make the assault himself.

Make Your Own Pure Mineral Makeup
75 recipes for beauty from the author of Zen and Tonic. Beautiful
radiance is more than skin deep. What we eat directly affects the
Page 10/36

Ebook PDF Format Fresh Pure Organically Crafted Beauty Balms Cleansers
Pretty Zen
appearance of our complexion and determines how we age. Diets rich in
protein, healthy fats, and good carbohydrates, such as fresh fruit and
vegetables, not only yield beautiful skin, but also have protective
and preventative qualities that slow the aging process. With guidance
from holistic health coach Jules Aron, eating for beauty is simple and
pleasurable—a great experience inside and out. Seventy-five simple,
fun recipes include: Rejuvenating Hibiscus Rose Tonic Energizing Raw
Chocolate Beauty Bites Detoxifying Honeydew and Cucumber Gazpacho
Green Goddess Frozen Pops Lavishly illustrated with color photographs,
Nourish and Glow lets you indulge in snacks, soups, salads, and
desserts you can feel good about.

The Low-Proof Happy Hour: Real Cocktails Without the
Hangover
Making your own mineral makeup is easy and inexpensive, and these 79
recipes detail how to customize for skin type and color. Formulations
for eye shadow, foundation, concealer, blush, highlighter, and more
will help you create mineral-based powders free of fragrances,
parabens, and toxins. You’ll also learn to make simple and safe lip
balms and glosses. Many recipes include ingredients that help promote
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healthy skin, and the in-depth ingredient glossary and at-a-glance
substitution chart identify properties such as oil-absorbing and
healing, while also highlighting vegan options, so you can create
cosmetics that meet your skin’s needs and reflect your personal
values.

We Are the Luckiest
Nuts
The New York Times bestselling author of Wallbanger and Rusty Nailed
is back with Nuts, the first in a series set in New York’s beautiful
Hudson Valley. Roxie Callahan is a private chef to some of Hollywood’s
wealthiest, and nastiest, calorie-counting wives. After a dairy
disaster implodes her carefully crafted career in one fell ploop, she
finds herself back home in upstate New York, bailing out her hippie
mother and running the family diner. When gorgeous local farmer Leo
Maxwell delivers her a lovely bunch of organic walnuts, Roxie wonders
if a summer back home isn’t such a bad idea after all. Leo is heavily
involved in the sustainable slow food movement, and he likes to take
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his time. In all things. Roxie is determined to head back to the west
coast as soon as summer ends, but will the pull of lazy fireflies and
her very own Almanzo Wilder be enough to keep her home for good?
Salty. Spicy. Sweet. Nuts. Go on, grab a handful.

Beauty of the Beast
In alternating chapters, the story tells of the mermaid Syrenka's love
for Ezra in 1872 that leads to a series of horrific murders, and
present-day Hester's encounter with a ghost that reveals her
connection to the murders and to Syrenka.

Edinburgh
When model Alex Brennan discovered that conventional, chemical-laden
hair treatments could be contributing to her sudden hair loss, she
started cooking up natural recipes for shampoo and conditioner in her
kitchen. Using these handmade products her hair soon grew back. Alex’s
friends and family became interested and she started creating and
testing new products with them in mind. Many of her friends in the
fashion industry (models, makeup artists, etc.) began using her
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products both on the job and at home, and a business was born. Alex is
passionate about healthy, environmentally friendly beauty and shows
you how easy it is to make your essential products at home using
simple ingredients that can be found at your local supermarket or
health-food store. The book is divided into two main areas: Facial
Skincare and Cosmetics. Learn how to identify your own skin type, then
create personalized core products to cleanse, tone and moisturise,
before rustling up the finishing touches to your skincare regime
including blemish busters, exfoliators, serums, eye creams, face masks
and more. Then give your cosmetics kit a complete makeover with
recipes for foundation, concealer, bronzer, blusher, eye shadow,
eyeliner, mascara, lipstick, lip gloss, self tanner, perfume, nail
polish, anti-shine powder as well as everyday and evening essentials
to enhance your natural beauty. You'll also find advice and recipes
for mature skin, simple fridge-to-face solutions for beauty
emergencies and great gift ideas. Whether you want to whip up a simple
homemade moisturiser, a rosehip facial serum, a brightening face scrub
or an all-natural lipstick, this book will revolutionize your beauty
regime.

Herbs for Natural Beauty
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A Publishers Weekly Best Book of the Year Winner of the James
Michener/Copernicus Society Fellowship Prize Lambda Literary
Foundation Editor’s Choice Award “[Chee] says volumes with just a few
incendiary words.” —New York Times “Arresting . . . profound and
poetic . . . Chee’s voice is worth listening to.” —San Francisco
Chronicle “Alexander Chee gets my vote for the best new novelist I’ve
read in some time. Edinburgh is moody, dramatic—and pure.” —Edmund
White Twelve-year-old Fee is a shy Korean American boy and a newly
named section leader of the first sopranos in his local boys’ choir.
But when Fee learns how the director treats his section leaders, he is
so ashamed he says nothing of the abuse, not even when Peter, his best
friend, is in line to be next. When the director is arrested, Fee
tries to forgive himself for his silence. But when Peter takes his own
life, Fee blames only himself. In the years that follow he slowly
builds a new life, teaching near his hometown. There he meets a young
student who is the picture of Peter and is forced to confront the past
he believed was gone. Told with “the force of a dream and the heft of
a life,”* Edinburgh marked Chee “as a major talent whose career will
bear watching” (Publishers Weekly). “A coming-of-age tale in the grand
Romantic tradition, where passions run high, Cupid stalks Psyche, and
love shares the dance floor with death . . . A lovely, nuanced, never
predictable portrait of a creative soul in the throes of becoming.”
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—Washington Post

Supernaturawl Newtrition
Life of Pi is a masterful and utterly original novel that is at once
the story of a young castaway who faces immeasurable hardships on the
high seas, and a meditation on religion, faith, art and life that is
as witty as it is profound. Using the threads of all of our best
stories, Yann Martel has woven a glorious spiritual adventure that
makes us question what it means to be alive, and to believe.

Bibliophile
What is life to the full? Our souls long for a life that is full and
flourishing, but so often it feels beyond our reach. Blinded by false
rewards and temporary relief, we look to sources that promise
happiness and wholeness. We attempt to fill our lives with more,
increasing our pace and capacity, but accumulation doesn't ever seem
to satisfy. We see the circumstantial evidence that others might have
found this sort of life, but we cannot seem to experience it for
ourselves. We get it, but we don't have it. This book is an invitation
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to life to the full. Through story and metaphor, ancient wisdom and
modern understanding, we are invited on a journey to understand that
flourishing is not about circumstance, but about relationship. Life to
the full begins when we see the person of Jesus Christ. When we see
this relationship in an entirely new light, we discover a fullness
deeper than we imagined. Vision Up. Vision In. Vision Out. Come and
See.

Belgium and Western Germany in 1833
A step-by-step guidebook that shows you how to make your own skin
creams, hair products, and perfume blends using essential oils and
other natural ingredients. Many of today's beauty products contain
chemicals and oer additives that most of us have never heard of--and
probably would avoid if we knew how harmful they really were. With 200
Tips, Techniques, and Recipes for Natural Beauty, you'll learn all
that you need to know to make your own safe and healthy beauty
products, with recipes and formulas such as: Lemon Verbena Cleansing
Milk Exquisite Bulgarian Rose Hair Powder Peppermint Cocoa Lip Balm
Herbal Rosemary & Mint Shampoo Brilliant Blueberry & Manuka Honey Face
Scrub Skin-Soothing Bath Tea Peppermint and Tea Tree Leave-In
Conditioner Create delightful body butters, salves, balms, glosses,
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scrubs and more using all-natural, holistic ingredients like herbs,
flowers, tea, baking soda, and coconut oil. Discover conditioning
carrier oils, sumptuous butters, and aromatic floral extracts that
will nourish you from head to toe. Some of the recipes can also be
used for overall health, including curative herbal extracts and
therapeutically effective essential oils. With step-by-step
photographs, clear instructions, and expert tips, each recipe is easy
to follow. Give the products you create as gifts or keep them for
yourself. Regardless, you'll never want to buy beauty products from
the drug store again!

Clean Cocktails: Righteous Recipes for the Modernist
Mixologist
This book is a guide to a realistic approach to achieving your optimum
weight, health and wellness goals while never having to feel deprived
of the sweet tastes and savory, rich flavors that can bring joy,
satisfaction and pure ecstasy! We can be inspired and motivated to
explore healthful raw and living food alternatives to traditional and
conventional ingredients by delving into the many natural foods,
superfoods and superherbs nature gives us. Have you ever dreamed of
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having the ability to restore your foundational health and well-being?
I will take you through my personal journey into the raw lifestyle and
share a plethora of my research, resources and tips: * Quality above
all! Learn why the quality of a food can be more vital than the food
itself. Meaning, the place of origin (where it grows), growing and
harvesting conditions (grown organically or wild-crafted) and postharvesting practices (methods utilized for food-processing and
preservation). * “You are what you eat!” Gain a better understanding
of the biochemistry of food and how it directly affects the
biochemistry of the human brain and body – health-lifting versus
health-leeching. * Live youthfully! Discover the best of the best in
superfoods, superfruits and superherbs; in-cluding the absolute “must
have” ingredients you will need in your kitchen for preventing and
reversing all that contributes to aging. It's never too early, and
it's never too late. * Have fun with whole foods! Learn how easy it
can be to create living and raw food alternatives to conventional
classics. I share well over 250 tried and tested recipes and quick
tips to kick-start your journey to rejuvenation. All are as
tantalizingly delicious as they are transformative to your health. *
Take control of your life! Obtain the knowledge required to truly
respect your body and take responsibility for your health. Stop
poisoning your mind and body, and don't allow yourself, or someone you
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love, to fall into the trap of synthetic substances and pharmaceutical
drugs.

Zen and Tonic: Savory and Fresh Cocktails for the
Enlightened Drinker
SKINCARE IS SELF-CARE Your skin is your body’s biggest organ—as vital
to your health as your heart. That’s why Vicky Tsai, founder of Tatcha
Skin Care, is sharing generations-old, time-tested Japanese skincare
traditions with you. This thoughtful guide helps you get to know your
skin and gives useful tips about turning everyday ingredients and
products into a super simple, unique-to-you ritual. No matter how you
customize it, all you need is two minutes and four steps: Purify,
Polish, Prep, and Nourish. But Pure Skin isn’t just about basic
skincare, it’s also about a lifestyle; it begins with how you eat and
even how you sleep. You’ll also learn about: · East vs. West: Learn
why spot treatment and quick fixes never make lasting changes · A
Silken Path to Softer Skin: Pamper yourself with silk in five
different ways · What’s Your Skincare Psyche?: Discover your skincare
personality and what treatment will work for you · Sheet Masks
Demystified: Indulge in this scientifically-proven beauty trend once a
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week · Ingredients to Believe In: Use the six traditional ingredients
found in Japanese skincare · The Japanese Diet for Clear Skin: Feed
your skin with the trinity of Japanese superfoods

Fascial Release for Structural Balance, Revised Edition
In the realm of mental phenomena, experiment and measurement have
hitherto been chiefly limited in application to sense perception and
to the time relations of mental processes. By means of the following
investigations we have tried to go a step farther into the workings of
the mind and to submit to an experimental and quantitative treatment
the manifestations of memory. The term, memory, is to be taken here in
its broadest sense, including Learning, Retention, Association and
Reproduction. (PsycINFO Database Record (c) 2004 APA, all rights
reserved).

Fresh Faced Makeup
Green drinks gone boozy Green drinks gone boozy!Create your own
delicious cocktails using ingredients you can find in your own
backyard, windowsill, or local farmer’s market. Learn to make your own
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simple syrups and infusions with immune boosting fruits, herbs and
veggies that will leave you feeling refreshed and energized. Lavishly
illustrated with full-color photographs and offering over 100 fun,
simple, and delicious cocktail recipes, Zen and Tonic lets you infuse
your life and drinks with healthy, wholesome, revitalizing
ingredients.Complete with a thorough introduction to today’s producers
of organic and quality spirits, and a spotlight on the wholesome
herbs, spices and super foods featured in the recipes, Zen and Tonic,
brings a fresh twist to the classic toast: “Let’s drink to your
health!”

Pure Skin
Drink to your health with fresh herbs, spices, and natural sweeteners.
In Clean Cocktails, holistic health coaches Beth Ritter Nydick and
Tara Roscioli bring a clean-living mindset to craft mixology.Their
recipes use nothing but naturally low-calorie spirits; fresh juices
loaded with vitamins; gentle sweeteners like honey and maple syrup;
and anti-inflammatory spices like cinnamon, cayenne, and turmeric—the
perfect alternative to drinks that are typically loaded with refined
sugars, artificial flavors, and dyes. Much more than a compendium of
cocktails, this book provides recipes for “clean” syrups and bitters
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so readers can easily build their own delicious drinks. Nydick and
Roscioli also highlight ingredients with health benefits, such as
ginger (better digestion),cilantro (good for detox), and even vodka
(metabolism booster,thanks very much). Many of the recipes offer
pitcher-sized variations and feature innovative mixers like kombucha
and iced tea.

What Belongs to You
Experience the world's most enchanting and timeless love story-retold
with a dark and realistic twist. A BEAST LIVING IN THE SHADOW OF HIS
PAST Reclusive and severely scarred Prince Adam Delacroix has remained
hidden inside a secluded, decrepit castle ever since he witnessed his
family's brutal massacre. Cloaked in shadow, with only the
lamentations of past ghosts for company, he has abandoned all hope,
allowing the world to believe he died on that tragic eve twenty-five
years ago. A BEAUTY IN PURSUIT OF A BETTER FUTURE Caught in a fierce
snowstorm, beautiful and strong-willed Isabelle Rose seeks shelter at
a castle-unaware that its beastly and disfigured master is much more
than he appears to be. When he imprisons her gravely ill and blind
father, she bravely offers herself in his place. BEAUTY AND THE BEAST
Stripped of his emotional defenses, Adam's humanity reawakens as he
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encounters a kindred soul in Isabelle. Together they will wade through
darkness and discover beauty and passion in the most unlikely of
places. But when a monster from Isabelle's former life threatens their
new love, Demrov's forgotten prince must emerge from his shadows and
face the world once more Perfect for fans of Beauty and the Beast and
The Phantom of the Opera, Beauty of the Beast brings a familiar and
well-loved fairy tale to life with a rich setting in the kingdom of
Demrov and a captivating, Gothic voice. * * * Beauty of the Beast is
the first standalone installment in a series of classic fairy tales
reimagined with a dark and realistic twist. Disclaimer: This is an
edgy, historical romance retelling of the classic fairy tale. Due to
strong sexual content, profanity, and dark subject matter, including
an instance of sexual assault committed by the villain, Beauty of the
Beast is not intended for readers under the age of 18.

The Amazing Secret of the Souls in Purgatory
"We Are the Luckiest is a masterpiece. It's the truest, most generous,
honest, and helpful sobriety memoir I've read. It's going to save
lives." — Glennon Doyle, #1 New York Times bestselling author of Love
Warrior: A Memoir What could possibly be "lucky" about addiction?
Absolutely nothing, thought Laura McKowen when drinking brought her to
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her knees. As she puts it, she "kicked and screamed . . . wishing for
something — anything — else" to be her issue. The people who got to
drink normally, she thought, were so damn lucky. But in the midst of
early sobriety, when no longer able to anesthetize her pain and
anxiety, she realized that she was actually the lucky one. Lucky to
feel her feelings, live honestly, really be with her daughter, change
her legacy. She recognized that "those of us who answer the invitation
to wake up, whatever our invitation, are really the luckiest of all."
Here, in straight-talking chapters filled with personal stories,
McKowen addresses issues such as facing facts, the question of AA, and
other people’s drinking. Without sugarcoating the struggles of
sobriety, she relentlessly emphasizes the many blessings of an honest
life, one without secrets and debilitating shame.

Fresh & Pure: Organically Crafted Beauty Balms & Cleansers
(Pretty Zen)
It is not often that a book touches the soul so deeply. The Amazing
Secret of the Souls in Purgatory is such a book. Maria Simma, lived
humbly in the mountains of Austria. When shew as twenty-five, Maria
was graced with a very special charism - the charism of being visited
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by the many souls in Purgatory - and being able to communicate with
them! In her words, Maria shares with us some amazing secrets about
the souls in Purgatory. She answers questions such as: What is
Purgatory? How do souls get there? Who decides if a soul goes to
Purgatory? What are the sins that most lead to Purgatory? How can we
help get a soul released from Purgatory? Are there religions which are
bad for the soul? Are there children in Purgatory? How can I avoid
Purgatory? This is a remarkable interview on after-death realities, a
true revelation for those who have lost a dear one!

Tess of the D'Urbervilles: A Pure Woman
Vegan cheeses that taste like the real thing—but healthy—made with
nuts, seeds, tofu, or vegetables. Don't be intimidated by the idea of
making cheese?vegan cheese is simple and straightforward, with clean,
basic ingredients. Green-lifestyle expert Jules Aron shares the tricks
of the trade for making sauces, cheese you can grate or slice, and
soft spreadable options, using homemade nut milks, vegetables, and
natural helpers like lemon juice, probiotics, agar-agar, and
nutritional yeast. Not a nut lover? No problem, Jules Aron has you
covered. Don’t eat soy? Don’t worry, there’s something here for
everyone. From mild and creamy Bries to sharp and firm Cheddar, you’ll
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fall in love with eating well—and it’s easier than you think! "Even
the most luxurious-sounding cheeses described here, such as a maple
fig double cream or a baked feta, are easy to make at home with the
instructions provided." (Publisher’s Weekly, starred review) "Jules
Aron takes the mystery out of making dairy-free cheese.” (PETA)

Eco-Beautiful
Padma Venkatraman’s inspiring story of a young girl’s struggle to
regain her passion and find a new peace is told lyrically through
verse that captures the beauty and mystery of India and the ancient
bharatanatyam dance form. This is a stunning novel about spiritual
awakening, the power of art, and above all, the courage and resilience
of the human spirit. Veda, a classical dance prodigy in India, lives
and breathes dance—so when an accident leaves her a below-knee
amputee, her dreams are shattered. For a girl who’s grown used to
receiving applause for her dance prowess and flexibility, adjusting to
a prosthetic leg is painful and humbling. But Veda refuses to let her
disability rob her of her dreams, and she starts all over again,
taking beginner classes with the youngest dancers. Then Veda meets
Govinda, a young man who approaches dance as a spiritual pursuit. As
their relationship deepens, Veda reconnects with the world around her,
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and begins to discover who she is and what dance truly means to her.

Nourish & Glow: Naturally Beautifying Foods & Elixirs
(Pretty Zen)
The eco-friendly and organic segment of the personal care market is
the fastest growing in North American cosmetics—increasing by 30
percent every year! For the millions of women who seek a more natural,
holistic beauty regimen, as well as those with sensitive or problem
skin, this gorgeous, full-color book is an indispensable guide to
beauty products that are not only good to the earth but also kind to
the skin. In Eco-Beautiful, Hollywood makeup artist Lina Hanson
reveals the techniques and products she uses to create stunning looks
for celebrity clients such as Natalie Portman, Ellen DeGeneres, Mandy
Moore, and Naomi Watts using eco friendly cosmetics. She describes in
detail: - an easy-to-follow skin care regimen for fresh, glowing skin
- the ingredients to seek out in a product, and the ones to avoid quick and easy application tips to make eyes pop, lips pout, and
cheeks glow - green recipes for her signature daytime and evening
looks, from "Business Chic" to "Sexy Vixen" - makeup techniques
inspired by the four seasons, as well as looks tailored to a woman's
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age and lifestyle With before-and-after application photos, helpful
information, and green product suggestions in every price range, this
is a beauty book like no other—truly eco-friendly and eco-beautiful.

A TAINTED BEAUTY
A respected physicist presents a survey of related discoveries, from
Plato and Pythagoras up to the present, that explore how intertwined
ideas about beauty and art are with scientific understandings of the
cosmos.

Gilded Lily
Perfect gift for book lovers, writers and your book club Book lovers
rejoice! In this love letter to all things bookish, Jane Mount brings
literary people, places, and things to life through her signature and
vibrant illustrations. Readers of Jane Mount's Bibliophile will
delight in: Touring the world's most beautiful bookstores Testing
their knowledge of the written word with quizzes Finding their next
great read in lovingly curated stacks of books Sampling the most
famous fictional meals Peeking inside the workspaces of their favorite
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authors A source of endless inspiration, literary facts and
recommendations: Bibliophile is pure bookish joy and sure to enchant
book clubbers, English majors, poetry devotees, aspiring writers, and
any and all who identify as book lovers. If you have read or own: I’d
Rather Be Reading: The Delights and Dilemmas of the Reading Life; The
Written World: The Power of Stories to Shape People, History, and
Civilization; or How to Read Literature Like a Professor: A Lively and
Entertaining Guide to Reading Between the Lines; then you will want to
read and own Jane Mount's Bibliophile.

200 Tips, Techniques, and Recipes for Natural Beauty
Want to drink less alcohol and have more fun? Embrace the lower-proof
lifestyle with these 75 cocktails. If your cocktail hour usually
includes a martini or a manhattan, you may equate lower alcohol
options with a dreaded light beer. But it doesn’t need to be that way!
In this revolutionary new book, Jules Aron reveals the secret behind
low-proof libations that satisfy all your senses without knocking you
off your feet. By building your drinks with a delicious array of lowerproof alcohols, such as amari, sherry, herbal liqueurs, and shochu,
you’ll balance out the high-proof components like gin and tequila.
These tricks can also apply to traditionally lighter drinks, too. Aron
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embraces garden-to-glass trends with spice-infused vodka, sweet-andsour shrubs, and other, more health-conscious drinks. Most experts
agree that drinking less booze is better for your health. Cutting back
on alcohol has been shown to help with weight loss, libido, and
general well-being. With beautiful photography and contributions from
well-known mixologists, this is a distinctive addition to the lowproof library.

Seoul Food Korean Cookbook
One of America's foremost herbalists provides concise, simple-tounderstand, and practical information for using herbs for health and
well-being. Each book contains profiles of specific herbs, cautions,
contraindications, and easy-to-make recipes to relieve common
ailments.

Craft in America
Features high-adrenaline vegan recipes inspired by slasher films and
heavy metal music, including bike messenger brownies; crouching
cornbread, hidden broccoli; and taco lasagna.
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Memory
Learn deliciously authentic Korean cooking, from traditional Korean
favorites to modern recipes including Seoul-Style fusion. Food writer
Naomi Imatome-Yun grew up in the American suburbs helping her Korean
grandmother cook Korean classics and has spent over 15 years helping
Korean Americans and non-Korean Americans alike discover how easy and
delectable authentic Korean cooking can be. Seoul Food Korean Cooking
includes: 135 step-by-step recipes for Korean barbecue, kimchi, and
more, including Sliced Barbecued Beef (bulgogi) like mom used to make
and those Spicy Stir-Fried Rice Cakes (tteokbokki) you loved on your
trip to Korea Special chapters for Korean bar food (anju) like Pork
Bone Soup (gamjatang) and fusion favorites like Army Base Stew (budae
chigae) An overview of Korean cooking and fun tidbits on food customs,
table manners, and restaurant dining tips Detailed lists of kitchen
essentials, pantry staples, and Korean cooking ingredients, with
photos and shopping resources to aid the home chef

A Beautiful Question
75 simple recipes for all-natural homemade beauty products Tired of
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wondering exactly what went into her beauty products, holistic health
and wellness coach Jules Aron decided to make her own. Whipping up a
luxurious face mask using little more than honey, apricots, and
coconut oil, and an acne-fighting toner with cooling cucumber and
antioxidant-rich green tea, she knew without a doubt that no
preservatives or toxic chemicals were used. In Fresh & Pure, Aron
explains how to use fruit, flowers, herbs, and minerals to craft
healthy beauty products that promote radiant skin, strong nails, and
shiny hair. With this helpful guide, readers will be able to pamper
themselves from head to toe with aromatic, forward-thinking potions
like charcoal soap, strawberry rose facial mist, pineapple sunflower
body scrub, and aloe and avocado hair conditioner.

Fresh Faced Beauty
When model Alex Brennan discovered that conventional, chemical-laden
hair treatments could be contributing to her sudden hair loss, she
started cooking up natural recipes for shampoo and conditioner in her
kitchen. Using these handmade products her hair soon grew back. Alex’s
friends and family became interested and she started creating and
testing new products with them in mind. Many of her friends in the
fashion industry (models, make-up artists, etc.) began using her
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products both on the job and at home, and a business was born. Alex is
passionate about healthy, environmentally friendly beauty and shows
you how easy it is to make your essential products at home using
simple ingredients that can be found at your local supermarket or
health-food store. The book is divided into 3 main areas: Bath & Body,
Hands and Haircare. Master homemade hygiene with a stunning collection
of recipes for soaps and body washes, luxury hand lotions, natural
deodorants, hair-washing and styling products, dental care, foot
scrubs, bubble bath and beyond. You'll find advice and recipes for
both younger and more mature skin, including rejuvenating hand creams,
cellulite-busting body scrubs and stretch-mark savers, as well as
natural hand sanitizers, deluxe hair masks and amazing homemade gift
ideas. Whether you want to whip up a simple, super-hydrating body
lotion, a fragrant citrus shampoo or an all-natural teeth whitener,
this book makes sure that your kitchen is the only cosmetics counter
you'll ever need to visit.
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